
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER 26th January 2024 
 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

 

Y3 2.2.2024 
Y1 & Y2 9.2.2024 

Nursery & Reception 23.2.2024 
 

DREAM Awards 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Jake Hunter Jasmine Freddie Leo 

Year 1 Connie Mollie Deri Albi Harry 

YEAR 2 Rosie Zach Luna L James Luna H 

YEAR 3 Cece Joseph Luke Billy Oliver 

YEAR 4 Hallie Holly Noah Heidi Tess 

YEAR 5 Teddy Henry Oscar Finlay Grace 

YEAR 6 Bethany Zara Tom Thomas Harry 

 

Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/E 26th January Y3 = 94% 
 

ABSENCE REPORTING 

Can we remind parents/carers to report all absences on the Schoolspider App.  This 

should be done before registration at 8.50am. 

 

 

. 

 



 
 

After School Sport Clubs 
We still have places available for the sports clubs being held on Monday and Tuesday 

afterschool from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. As the clubs started last week, if you would like your 
child to attend, please contact the school office and we can deduct week 1 from the 

price. 
Monday – Gymnastics (Reception to Y6) 
Tuesday – Dodgeball (Reception to Y6) 

Please book your place on the Schoolmoney App. 
 

NSPCC Number Day 
On Friday, 2nd February our school will be supporting the NSPCC Number Day. 

Children are invited to come into school substituting their school polo shirts and 
jumper/cardigan for a T shirt, sweatshirt or sport top with a number on it.  School 

trousers and skirts should still be worn. 
During the day we will be holding an NSPCC Rocks Competition on TT Rockstar. 

If you can make a donation to the NSPCC, we have set up a payment on the Schoolmoney 
App under the SHOPS section. 

 
Parents Evening  

Parents evening will be held w/c 5th February.  Parents are required to book their 
appointments via the Schoolspider App.  Details of how this can be done will be 

communicated nearer the time when the booking system is opened. 
 

Stay and Play 
On Tuesday, 6th February parents from Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 are invited to come 

along to our Stay and Play activity session.  The event runs from 9am – 10am. 
 

School Car Park 
On Wednesday afternoon, around home time, one of the cars in our car park was 

damaged by someone walking or running passed. The damage was done on the side of 
the car that was next to a fence, where cars cannot pass, so we are confident it was done 

by a pedestrian.  
Please take care walking through our car park, supervise your children as they move 

amongst the parked cars and discuss car park safety with your child, particularly if they 
are in Year 6 and walk home without an adult. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


